
Class 2 – 7th February 2020 

 

Class 2 have been working very hard over the last few weeks and producing some wonderful work 

for our displays. 

I have been very impressed with the amount of children who have taken on our Reading 20 for 2020 

Challenge but I have been even more thrilled to hear about the stories and books the children have 

been sharing with the people at home. We have one member of the class who has already 

completed the challenge but it willing to try and challenge herself even further! 

 

Our maths this week has been focussed on statistics. We have been collecting information through 

surveys, recording in tally charts and then finding the best way to present it. So far we have used bar 

graphs and pictograms. The year 3 children have been using different scales on their graphs and they 

are looking very professional! 

 

 

Our English has been very much linked to our topic work on Vikings. We have had performance 

poetry, we’ve read some rather gruesome Viking sagas and this week, we have written detailed 

descriptions of Vikings. We have seen some great word choices and even some similes creeping in! 

 

 



Our science is based on materials. So far we have sorted lots of words linked to materials and chosen 

the best materials to make a Viking longship. We have been thinking about the properties of 

different materials and investigated whether solids can still be flexible. Thanks to Mrs Scott’s 

chocolate playdough, lots of fun was had during this investigation! 

   


